
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs S Wilkins 

 

09/12/22 

After-school club prices 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

I am writing to inform you of some changes to our after-school club provision prices from 

Wednesday 5th January. Due to increased costs we will be increasing the cost of each session.  

Please see new prices below. 

 

3.10pm-4.15pm £3 per child 

4.15pm-5.30pm £3 per child 

 

For families using the provision until 5.30pm the new cost will be £6 per child. 

We feel it is important to be able to offer this provision for our working families and thank you for 

your support in these changes. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Wilkins 

 

Headteacher 

 


